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Teviot & Borthwick Red Squirrel Network
One Year Anniversary Event

Join us to celebrate the work of the Network during its first 
year and learn what the future might hold for red squirrels in 
the area.

Come along to find out more about red squirrel 
conservation, how volunteer networks across the Scottish 
Borders are helping and what you can do to get more 
involved.

Tuesday 12th November 2019 at 7.00pm

FREE
For further details, please contact Sarah Cooper at 

scooper@scottishwildlifetrust.org.uk 

Forman Memorial Hall, Roberton, TD9 7LX


